
 

 

KEY MESSAGES 
 
 

 The focus over the next few weeks will be on charity, consideration and empathy for 

others 

 If you would like to keep up with the achievements of our students and further 

school events, please follow us on Twitter @toothillbingham 

 

Week Ending: 27 September 2019 

YEAR 7 
It has been another exciting week for Year 7 at Toot Hill School.  

A big thank you to everyone who attended and supported our Tutor Review day this week. It was great for you all to meet our tutors to 
discuss the progress we have made so far.  

It has been another busy sporting week for Year 7 as we had both a boys and girls team represent the school in their first competitive 
matches. The boys’ game was played in great spirit and ended with a 4-1 defeat to Newark Academy. Our girls’ team have done 
exceptionally well and have progressed through to the next round of the County Cup, after beating Hall Park Academy 13-0.  

Head of Year 7: Mrs L Munro   Pastoral Lead: Mr M Leslie 

 

YEAR 8 
Year 8 students welcomed a lovely visitor from the Army who informed them how our ethos and theirs are not so different - the students 
learned that PRIDE at Toot Hill and CDRILS in the Army were very similar in terms of integrity, pride and teamwork.  

Alongside this, Year 8 have been working hard on algebra in Maths and purple-penning their progress. We are getting very excited for 
Adventure 8 so please make sure all yellow forms are in by Tuesday 1 October 2019. If parents have any concerns, please contact your 
tutor as soon as possible. 

Head of Year 8: Miss L Hughes   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Ridley 

 

YEAR 9 
Another fantastic week in Year 9  
On Tuesday 24 September we had Tutor Review Day, which was an excellent opportunity for parents and tutors to be in contact and see 
how students are settling into KS4. We have also had an inspirational assembly on Thursday 26 September, which allowed us to focus on 
the importance of discipline both in and outside school. A soldier who spoke about work ethic, loyalty and a good moral code delivered the 
assembly; our students were very respectful and many said they would love to find out more about potential career options.  

Finally a huge well done to the girls’ football team who won an incredible 4-0 this week. We are all very proud! 

Head of Year 9: Miss N Ward   Achievement Coordinator: Miss B Marshall 

 

YEAR 10 
Miss Sheldon and myself were so proud to be at Achievement Evening at Kelham Hall last Thursday 19 September. Seeing our current 
Year 10s collect awards and represent school in such a prestigious event was truly inspiring.  Congratulations to Isabella Hart on winning 
the Headteachers Award and to Layla Murphy-Paszkowski on her nomination for the Rachel Clifford Award. 

Tutor Review Day was also a huge success, valuable discussions around the amazing start to Year 10 pupils have made was a delight and 
tutors were on a high at the positivity surrounding the whole day. 

There has also been an 'inspirational' assembly encompassing how pupils can be supported and aim to succeed in their journey towards 
their GCSEs in Year 11. 

Head of Year 10: Mr D Mordue   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Sheldon 

 

YEAR 11 
Year 11 had an assembly on Monday led by Major John Ahern from the Army. He talked to them about essential qualities that are 
important, such as taking pride and being respectful to everyone within society. Within this assembly, Debs Mason came to talk about NCS 
to the year group and promoted it as something that the students could get involved with this year. The Year 11s were very supportive of 
the Year 13s being presented with their NCS completion certificates and it motivated them to get involved with the scheme.   

There are still some outstanding work experience placements needed, please can you encourage your child to sign up so that the relevant 
checks can be made in time. 

Head of Year 11: Miss V Salt   Achievement Coordinator: Miss A Hall 

 

 

College Open Evening   

This is taking place on Thursday 7 November. The first session is at 6:30pm -7:30pm and the second session will take place at 7:30pm- 8:30pm!  

 

Year 11 Work Experience 

Year 11 Work experience week is now less than three weeks away. Please ensure that your son/daughter hands their completed form into their tutor or email 
ffarmer@toothillschool.co.uk    All Year 11 students will be expected to be out on placement 21-25 October 2019. 

mailto:ffarmer@toothillschool.co.uk

